
FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE  -
12 April 2001

Item 12

12.1

NOTICE OF MOTION

The following Notice of Motion standing in the name of Councillor P A Capon
was referred by Council on 27 February 2001 to this Committee for
consideration:-

“Council instructs Officers to consider and report back on possible initiatives
to celebrate the Queen’s Golden Jubilee 2002”.

NOTE: Officers are currently investigating the possibilities and it is proposed
to submit a report to the next meeting of the Committee.

Andrew Smith

Head of Administrative & Member Services

______________________________________________________________

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 546366
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk


